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City Commission Mee�ng Presenta�on Summary 

On May 15, 2023, OHM Advisors presented a summary of the dra� DWSRF Project Planning Document 
to the City Commission. The presenta�on, which is linked to this summary, provided a rela�vely high-
level review of the recommenda�ons which were derived from a variety of previously prepared City 
documents along with several mee�ngs with City staff. Because the City Commission mee�ng was also 
intended to allow for public/Commission comment, below is a summary of the ques�ons asked and the 
responses provided:  

Ques�on: Will these projects result in the same impacts as the prior CSO projects? 
Answer: These are different projects thus the impacts will not be the same.   

Ques�on: What is the payment �meframe for these projects? 
Answer: Payments are spread over a 20-year �meframe.  

Ques�on: How is spending the money now going to result in future savings. 
Answer: Improving the exis�ng infrastructure while it is s�ll func�oning, and before it fails, will lessen 
the future expenditures (i.e. upgrades vs replacements).  

Ques�on: What is the an�cipated ra�o of loan versus grant offerings?  
Answer: It is presently unknown, but the State is projected to inform the City some�me in August.   

City Commission subsequently considered the DWSRF submital resolu�on which was approved via a 
unanimous voice vote. The DWSRF Project Planning Document will be submited on behalf of the City by 
OHM Advisors to the Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) no later 
than June 1, 2023. 


